/ Coventry Youth for Christ Prayer & Newsletter /

January News







Take Heed -YFC Conference

Every January, staff from Youth for Christ gather for the national conference. We had a brilliant time together in Blackpool this year!

Getting to be by the sea is always a treat when coming from Coventry and the conference was a great chance to be refreshed, connect with God and start the year with fresh vision.

There was great teaching on 'taking heed' - looking at how the past few years have shaped where we are, and now being united as we go forward.

Steph also had the chance to network with other centres around the UK and got to hear what they get up to. It was exciting to see the variety of groups and sessions that the different centres offer and to gain ideas that could be put in place for Coventry!

We are so grateful for this time to focus on God and His plan for 2023!

YETTI

We were excited to be given Youth for Christ's new resource at conference - YETTI! This is seven games about life, faith, and the occasional dog on a skateboard. Want to try it out? We've got 2 sets of the game, get in touch with us to borrow one!







Mentoring and more

All of our weekly groups are now back in full swing following the Christmas holidays!

We excited to be back running mentoring sessions in Finham Park 2 and Ernesford Grange each week, as well as a lunch club starting at Bluecoat school.

Our church partnership groups are also back - with youth cafe's and clubs running throughout the week.

Want to know more or know a young person who would be interested? Email us at admin@covyfc.org

Volunteer with CYFC

We would love to be able to grow our work with young people in Coventry!

Do you have a spare couple of hours each week?
Want to see young people thrive in life?
We would love to hear from you! Get in contact
with us to find out more by emailing
admin@covyfc.org

YOU could make a huge difference in the life of a young person!

Thanking God for...

- We are thankful for the new connections made at YFC conference.
- We are thankful for time to reflect and be inspired at the start of 2023.
- We are thankful for Catherine, who volunteers every week to mentor young people.
- We are thankful for all those who give to CYFC and make our work possible.